Dear [Customer/Recipient's Name],

We are reaching out to inform you about recent changes made to our Data Privacy Policy. Your
privacy is important to us, and we want to ensure you are fully informed about how we handle
your personal information.

Summary of Changes

o Data Collection Methods: We have updated our methods for collecting personal
information, including [specific methods].

o Data Usage: Clarified how we use your information, particularly concerning [specific
use cases].

e Third-Party Sharing: Revised our policy regarding sharing data with third parties,
including [details].

e Your Rights: Outlined your rights concerning your personal data, including [specific
rights].

For more detailed information, please review the full Data Privacy Policy on our website at
[website link]. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact our customer service
team at [contact information].

Thank you for your continued trust in us.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Company]



